

Village of North Syracuse Police Department

MEMORANDUM

TO: Village of North Syracuse Planning Board

Commission

DATE: 01/06/2023

WitSecker FROM: Chief William Becker

SUBJECT: 5357 W. Taft Rd

This memorandum is to confirm that on January 6th 2023 at approx. 9:00 AM, I conducted a site impact review, pursuant to the proposed 5357 W. Taft Rd, New Plan North LLC (David Murano's) proposed Restaurant with Drive-Thru window.

Based upon my observations I do not believe the addition of this Restaurant in its proposed location of 5357 W. Taft Rd, Village of North Syracuse will provide any significant impact or interfere with the safe flow of traffic during the normal business hours (Greatest Traffic Volume). Further; said vehicle access points depicted in the survey maps should not present a hazard to any pedestrian traffic in that area.

At this time I have no public safety concerns pertaining to this proposed project based upon the plans I reviewed nor do I believe it will create an additional impact in public safety response. .